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Good Afternoon,

I received a message from the Thomas County Health Department that they are offering the Johnson and Johnson (1
shot) vaccine.  In order to administer it, they need to have ten (10) individuals signed up before they can open the vial.  If
you have interest in receiving the vaccine prior to leaving campus next week, please contact the Thomas County Health
Department at 785.460.4596.

Thank you and have a wonderful weekend,
Nikol

Nikol Nolan
Vice President of Student Affairs 
Colby Community College
785.460.5490 
#IAmCCC
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